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Alberto Quintanilla

From: Aanya Shah <marsaanya@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 5, 2022 11:13 PM
To: Lily Mei; citycouncil; Rachel DiFranco; Dan Schoenholz
Cc: activeantcircle@gmail.com; nivira31@gmail.com
Subject: Scott Creek Road cleanup drive 

Dear Mayor and City Council members of Fremont City, 
 
I live in the Warm Springs Area of Fremont in Scott Creek Terrace. While walking/running/biking on Scott Creek, we see 
a lot of Litter.   
 
My friends and I (founder of Active Circle) have organized multiple clean drives. We are planning to organize one for 
Scott Creek Road on September 10th (Saturday) at 9 AM.  For more details please 
visit https://www.theactivecircle.org/event-details/scott-creek-road-cleanup   
 
The plan is to clean up a portion of Scott Creek Road between 680 and Warm Springs Blvd. We will meet at the 
intersection of Chardonnay Drive and Zinfandel Street at 9 AM. Active Circle will provide garbage pick-up sticks, gloves, 
and garbage bags. Please RSVP and join even if you can come for a few minutes.  
 
Please check our past events where we had very successful street, park, river, and beach clean-up drives. Looking 
forward to seeing you all on Saturday morning and cleaning our beautiful neighborhood! 
 
Also requesting you to please highlight this event in the city council meeting on Sept 6th (Tuesday) to create more 
awareness. 
 
Thanks 
Aanya Shah 
(High schooler and founder of Active Circle : Creating Active Connected) 
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Alberto Quintanilla

From: Aanya Shah <marsaanya@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 11:43 AM
To: citycouncil
Subject: Re: Scott Creek Road cleanup drive
Attachments: Active Ant Circle.pptx

Hello, 
 
I am attaching a brief description of what we are and what we have done so far.  
 
Also, this is the link to the description powerpoint 
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/17stxDOb4VALKlsoIoTeNPuu3zfbcKezs-sYoyaDFqTM/edit?usp=sharing 
 
 
Thank you again, 
Aanya Shah. 
 
On Tue, Sep 6, 2022 at 11:34 AM Aanya Shah <marsaanya@gmail.com> wrote: 
Hello, 
 
Thank you for your prompt response. I can attend the live stream meeting today at 7 pm. I would be able to answer any 
questions or concerns. Would I be able to respond in the live stream? 
 
Thank you, 
Aanya Shah. 
 
On Tue, Sep 6, 2022 at 8:47 AM citycouncil <citycouncil@fremont.gov> wrote: 

Your email has been received and will be provided to Councilmembers and posted in the Agenda Center online. 

  

  

Office of the City Clerk 

510.284.4060 | cclerk@fremont.gov 

3300 Capitol Ave, Bldg. A 

Fremont CA 94538 
www.fremont.gov 

  

From: Aanya Shah <marsaanya@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, September 5, 2022 11:13 PM 
To: Lily Mei <lmei@fremont.gov>; citycouncil <citycouncil@fremont.gov>; Rachel DiFranco 
<RDiFranco@fremont.gov>; Dan Schoenholz <DSchoenholz@fremont.gov> 



Active Circle
Creating active connected 

communities



Our Story
● Three middle schoolers stuck in a pandemic 

● Bored, Inactive and Isolated

● Created a social bubble with community friends

● Went for walks, bike rides, hikes and to local beaches

● Realization - can this be extended to people in our neighborhood 
and  local community



Our Mission
● Creating active connected communities

● Helping people fight loneliness and depression

● Making people physically active

● Giving back to the community / making people socially responsible



What we've done so far:
Cooking for the homeless Community Yoga Session

And more...

Beach cleanupASK Fundraiser Walkathon



Future Events:

● Sep 9th Scott Creek Sidwalk cleanup.

● Sep 17th Cupertino Park Cleanup

● Sep 24th bike ride with friends and 
family.



Thanks for listening
https://www.theactivecircle.org/

https://www.theactivecircle.org/
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Alberto Quintanilla

From: Justin Lee <mysterymania123@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, September 3, 2022 8:38 PM
To: citycouncil; REGEREC
Subject: Parking Enforcement near Karl Nordvik Park in North Fremont

Hello, 
 
My name is Justin and I am a Fremont Resident residing here in North Fremont (District 1), in the 
Ardenwood area, specifically the portion of Ardenwood near Karl Nordvik Park on Commerce 
Drive. 
 
We have multiple different communities in our area, Capriana, California Vintage, California 
Meadows and Hampton Place. Ever since Karl Nordvik Park was changed from a Baseball Field to 
now a Soccer Field, our communities have seen an increased amount of cars parking in our 
neighborhoods taking up residential parking because there is not enough parking in the two small 
lots that Karl Nordvik Park has to offer. 
 
I live in the California Vintage Community, and on behalf on multiple residents in our community, 
we have seen multiple cars being parked on Eucalyptus Terrace, which is not public parking but 

people who are attending soccer tournaments and practices are parking in front of 
peoples houses, where on one side of the street residents are allowed to 
park on, but on the other side, residents are not allowed to park on due 
to it being considered a "fire lane".  
 

Due to the fact that one side of the street is not allowed for parking, we 
ourselves are faced with limited parking. What can the city do to help the 
parking situation at Karl Nordvik Park and our community? We are going 
to bring this issue up with our HOA as well to see if better signage about 
no public parking will help, but we also need assistance from the City. 
 

Residents from outside our community at California Vintage should not be 
parking in our community. Park users should not be coming into our 
community to park. 
 
 

Thank you for your time, 

Justin 
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Alberto Quintanilla

From: Andres Martinez <apais@icgworldwide.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 2:50 PM
To: citycouncil
Subject: Public Comment for City Council Meeting 9/6/22

  

 

Good evening, Fremont City Council, 
I am submitting a public comment for record tonight on behalf of California 

Mortgage Relief (https://camortgagerelief.org/), a new state-run program that can 

help homeowners stay in their homes and get caught up with their mortgage 

payments. The California Mortgage Relief Program is open to all eligible 

Californians and is absolutely free—funds never need to be paid back. Grants 

from the program are paid directly to your bank or mortgage servicer.    

I am providing a link to the toolkit that you can share with your constituents 

(https://camortgagerelief.org/partner-resources/). Homeowners can visit the program's 

webpage to find out if they qualify, which is available in 6 languages. 

Additionally, the program recently has expanded to include individuals who are 

behind on their property tax payments prior to May 2022.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask me! 

 

In order to qualify for mortgage relief a homeowner must: 

 Only own and occupy one property; 

 Be currently behind on your mortgage payments; 

 Have missed at least two mortgage payments prior to June 30, 2022; 

 Owe $80,000 or less in past due mortgage payments; 

 Meet household income requirements; AND 

 Have experienced reduced income and/or increased living expenses due to the 

COVID-19 pandemic. 
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Thank you, 

 

Andrés Martínez Pais 

Outreach Specialist 

CalHFA Homeowner Relief Corporation 

(626) 660-8183 |  apais@icgworldwide.com 

 

 

Background:  

California Mortgage Relief Program is part of $1 billion in federal funds from the federal 

American Rescue Plan Act's Homeowner Assistance Fund awarded to California. 

Program is administered by a special purpose affiliate CalHFA Homeowner Relief 

Corporation (CalHRC).  

 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please call us at 1-888-840-2594 or email 

us at info@CaMortgageRelief.org. Our Contact Center can help you in your preferred 

language.   
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